
 
  
 
 
July 4, 2019 
 
RE: Migration from ROMEO to WREM. 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As most of you are aware, the Office of Human Research Ethics (OHRE) launched a new online REB 
application platform, Western Research Ethics Manager (WREM) on September 7th, 2017.  This switch to 
a new system required 3 different phases that would migrate information from the old system, ROMEO, 
to WREM.  Two of the three migration phases have been completed and the OHRE is now working with 
the vendor to complete the third and final migration phase. This final phase will consist of transferring 
all post-approval information for active studies (e.g., events, submission dates, and approval dates).   
 
Please note that study documents and other communications will not be transferred and researchers 
are responsible for maintaining their own records of this information.   
 
Since the launch of WREM, the ROMEO system has remained available to our research community for 
accessing their REB approved study documents.  This memorandum is advanced notice that as of 
September 1st, 2019 ROMEO will no longer be accessible to our research community for any purpose.  If 
you still have not securely uploaded your approved study documents from ROMEO to your secured 
network, please do so by August 31st.   
 
More information about the final migration, including any potential WREM shutdown in order to allow 
for the successful data migration between the two systems, will be communicated to you once a set 
date is identified. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the office at ethics@uwo.ca or 519-661-3036. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Ms. Erika Basile, Director, Office of Research Ethics, Western University 
 
  




